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Paul Lynas 
Northern Ireland Electricity Limited 
120 Malone Road 
Belfast 
BT9 5HT 
 
        Ref: NET/E/EC/1235 
 
3 June 2025 
 
Dear Paul, 
 
RE: 2025/26 Tariffs - Distribution 
 
Thank you for your Distribution submission dated the 30 April 2025 
and resubmission dated 30 May 2025. We have reviewed the 
calculations and information supplied by NIE Networks and we 
approve the Distribution revenue entitlement amount detailed in 
the resubmission of £292.5m for the charging period October 2025 to 
September 2026.   
 
If you have any queries or require any further information, please do 
not hesitate to contact Fiona Rooney or John Mills.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Elaine Cassidy 
Director Price Controls 
CC – John Mills, Fiona Rooney, Leigh Greer  
 
 


